VIB: Approval on changing the location of transaction office
On 24/04/2020, Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced the approval on changing the location of transaction office as follows:

1. Approve changing the location of VIB’s transaction officer:

1.1/ Name: (unchanged):

Viet Nam international commercial joint stock bank – Tan Binh Branch – Hoang Van Thai Transaction Office

1.2/ Location:

- Old address: Ground floor and mezzanine floor of Building No. 87, Hoang Van Thai Street, Phu My Hung, Phu My Hung, Tan Phu Ward, District 7, Ho Chi Minh City

(approved at Dispatch No. 1699/HCM – TTGSNH1 dated 01/08/2012 by State Bank – Branch at Ho Chi Minh City)

- New location: Room No. 1 – Ground floor of Phu My Hung Building, No. 08, Hoang Van Thai Street, Quarter 1, Tan Phu Ward, District 7, Ho Chi Minh City.

2. Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank has responsibility to:

2.1/ Before opening the Hoang Van Thai Transaction Office, VIB has to:

- Implement all necessary legal procedures and disclose the information on changing the location of transaction office 

- Report the implementation result according to Article 21, Circular No. 21 to the State Bank – Branch at Ho Chi Minh City
2.2/ Follow the Instruction of Manager of State Bank at Document No. 7777/NHNN – PHKQ dated 16/10/2018 on enhancing the Crime robbery prevention 
2.3/ Manage the operations of transaction office safely and be responsible for entire risks of the transaction office.

3. Within 12 months from the date of signature of this document, if Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank does not open the transaction office as mentioned above, this document shall be considered invalid. 

